State of South Carolina

OMfice of the State Auditor

1401 MAIN STREET, SUITE 1200
COLUMBIA, S.C. 29201
RICHARD H. GILBERT, JR., CPA (803) 253-4160
DEPUTY STATE AUDITOR FAX (803) 343-0723

April 18, 2014

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley, Governor
South Carolina Governor’s Office

State House

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

We have posted the final report of the Independent Auditors’ Report on Internal Control
Over Financial Reporting and on Compliance and Other Matters Based on an Audit of
Financial Statements Performed in Accordance with Government Auditing Standards issued in
conjunction with the joint audit of the basic financial statements of the State of South Carolina
for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2013 on our website (http://osa.sc.gov). The report was
issued by the South Carolina State Auditor's Office and CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, Certified
Pu?(lic Accountants & Consultants. [f you have any questions regarding the report, please let
us know.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notification by signing the copy of this letter and
returning it to us in the enclosed envelope.

Very truly yours,

Richard H. Gilbert, Jr., CPA
Deputy State Audig,

RHG;jr/cwc



